
“Calendar for Climate Change” Erasmus+ funded project aims to
creatively tackle two important societal issues simultaneously – the
lack of climate change awareness and the disengagement in society
that senior citizens endure after retirement. It is a 2 year project
running from 01-11-2021 to 31-10-2023.
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Calendar for Climate Change will provide seniors with the opportunity
to exchange their tacit knowledge with today’s ‘tech savvy’ digital
native population in exchange for the technical know-how that the
younger generations take for granted. While senior learners can help
to address this need of younger learners for support and direction in
their fight against climate change, young people can support senior
learners through introducing them to new and emerging technology
platforms that can help them to prepare for and engage with the
digital transition that is sweeping across European society

MAIN AIMS



The kick-off meeting of the project took place online on Tuesday 1st
of February 2022. All partners participated, introducing themselves
and their organisations, starting a discussion on project development
and confirming deadlines for the next tasks to be complete. The
partners also agreed on the next steps and actions to be taken in
order to guarantee the projects successful implementation.

Don't forget to follow us on
Facebook &
Instagram!

Senior Citizens
Young ‘Tech Savvy’ Adults

TARGET GROUPS

The result will be the development of an interactive calendar, with
training resources that support the implementation of 12 high-tech
climate change solutions and 12 low-tech climate change solutions–
meaning one high-tech and low-tech solution for each month of the
year.

OBJECTIVES & RESULTS

KICK-OFF MEETING

https://www.facebook.com/CC4CErasmusProject
https://www.instagram.com/calendar_4_climate_change/
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